
Backyard of 21 Hillside Drive 

 

 

The backyard of 21 Hillside looks 
onto the backyards of the homes 
from the Apricot Glen Phase 4 
development and the home of 18 
Four Mile Creek. The new homes 
and the creek growth block the 
highway noise.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Side view of installed patio. Patio was installed in 
2012. 

 

 

 



 

Aerial view of proposed sound barrier in relation to the new development 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Red Line 
indicates the 
location of the 
proposed sound 
barrier. (It would 
be right against 
the current patio 
wall) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The proposed sound barrier wall 
will look like this sound barrier 
wall which is currently installed by 
59 Hillside closest to HWY 405. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Site plan backyard of 21 Hillside Drive (Unit 11) 

 

 


